
Idaho Golf Course Superintendents Association
P.O. Box 5003, Missoula, Montana  59806-5003 

Phone: 406/273-0845   
idahogcsa.org    idahogcsa@idahogcsa.org

 
“The Idaho Golf Course Superintendents Association is dedicated to helping its members 

provide the best playing conditions in an environmentally friendly manner.” 
 
 
The Idaho Golf Course Superintendents Association invites your facility to donate rounds 
with carts to the Idaho GCSA annual silent auction in February.  
 
The proceeds from the silent auction help to fund the continuing education programs of the 
Idaho GCSA, as well as research applicable to the region.  With the funding, it helps to 
keep our user fees low so all courses may participate and benefit - regardless of facility 
budget size.  As a result, these programs help our regional superintendents provide the best 
playing conditions possible, within their budget, and the golfer is the ultimate benefactor of 
the experience.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this program, or any of the Idaho GCSA programs, 
please contact our chapter president, Brandon Crim, Centennial Golf Course,  
(208) 965-1147. 
 
We are grateful for the support of the turfgrass professionals in the Idaho GCSA region,  
and the turfgrass profession.  
 
Your participation would be greatly appreciated. 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Lori Russell 
 
Lori Russell 
Executive Director 
 
 

 
 
 
 


